
Pembroke Regional Hospital 
MEMO 

To: All PRH Employees 

From: Brent McIntyre,  
Vice President of Human Resources 

Date: July 17, 2024 

Subject: New Benefits Cards 
 

 We are pleased to inform you that your new benefit cards are now ready for pickup. You can collect 

 your cards at the following times and location: 

 Location: In front of the cafeteria (Tower A, 2nd Floor) 

 Pickup Times: 

• Thursday, July 18: 13:00 - 14:00  
 

• Friday, July 19: 15:00 - 16:00  
 

• Monday, July 22: 07:00 – 09:00 
 

 Please ensure you collect your benefit cards during one of these designated times. 

 Any cards not picked up will be available for pickup in Payroll, Tower C, Room 228. For employees 

 offsite, we will make arrangements with the managers to ensure the cards are distributed prior to 

 August 1. If you have any questions or need further assistance, do not hesitate to reach out to Payroll 

 and Benefits (ext. 6505 or 6501). 

 Thank you. 

    

 

 

 Medavie Blue Cross is one of Canada’s leading benefits providers, known for their focus on the 

 member experience and helping Canadians lead healthier, happier lives. They offer you a number of 

 free tools and money-saving services to help make sure you get the most out of your benefits.  

 Learn more by visiting their online Member Welcome Centre 

https://can01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.medaviebc.ca%2Fen%2Fmembers%2Fwelcome&data=05%7C02%7Crachel.pecoskie%40prh.email%7C15967cf06c8b46f7fce008dc96d24db6%7C859b41b6130f4d13a6931ffec4e7cb5a%7C0%7C0%7C638551077192917434%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C0%7C%7C%7C&sdata=Zr21Gh9OvaohRzRCINMOjxalRu6n%2FCyB1YIos5eyMGw%3D&reserved=0

